
LGC Seniors 

 

Agenda for the AGM on Wednesday 15 November 2017 

 

9.00am Prompt – please try to arrive in good time so that we can start on schedule. The 

Captain will avoid recapping completed business for the sake of late-comers! 

 

1. Apologies including Neil Wright, Mike Bradshaw, Ben Benoist 

 

2. Financial Report     Brian Asbury 

 

3. Fixtures summer 2018    Vince Hallam on behalf of 

       Neil Wright 

 

4. Plans for Away Days and Golf Break  Vince Hallam 

 

5. Swindle Handicaps     Vince Hallam 

 

6. Seniors’ Website     Bob Howes 

 

 

7. AOB – but please discuss any points you wish to raise with Vince before the meeting 

so that the we do not get bogged down in trivia. 

 

Mike Wheatley;  Dave Gingell;  Geoff Reeve 

 

10am Golf: An individual stableford competition with four clubs and a putter only. 

 

Neil Wright 

Seniors’ Secretary 

  



Minutes 

 

1 Apologies 

 

2 Brian Asbury presented the financial report 

 

3 Fixtures noted 

 

4 The days available for away days & “weekend” noted.  AVH suggested we go back to 

Hawkstone Park for the away “weekend” and this seemed to meet with general 

approval. 

 

5 The proposal to bring the swindle handicaps into line with category 4 handicapping 

was passed.   

Individual competitions: 

Winners with handicap of 21 and over will be cut by 3 shots. Handicaps of 20 and 

under will be cut by 2 shots. 

 2nd prize winners with handicap of 21 and over will be cut by 2 shots, handicaps of 20 

and under will be cut by 1 shot 

 3rd prize winners of any handicap will be cut by 1 shot. 

 

 All individual competitions will be played off swindle handicap unless otherwise 

noted.  All other competitions will be played off club handicap. 

 

6 Bob Howes presented a brief summary of the website and a short discussion on 

future plans ensued.  Bob was thanked by the meeting for his efforts and good work. 

 

7 AOB 

 Mike Wheatley was to propose that the senior lower age limit be reduced from 60 to 

55.  In his absence Vince Hallam put this forward and it was accepted by the 

meeting. 

 

 David Gingell raised awareness of the vacancies on the club committee.  Anyone 

wishing to put their name forward must do so by this Friday, 17th November. 

 

AVH 


